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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 7 of 2024 
 

Operation of Douglas Road Bridge during maintenance 
 

 
The Harbours Division of the Department of Infrastructure wishes to advise mariners that 
between Monday 6th May and Friday 10th May 2024, Douglas Road Bridge will have 
maintenance work being carried out on the road barriers and the CCTV system between the 
hours of 2000hrs and 0200hrs each night.   
 
This will not prevent the lifting of the bridge but will delay the operations of the bridge while 
maintenance work is temporarly suspended for the lift. This may may be facilitated by set 
lift bridge times but this will be arranged by the Marine Operations Centre by request. 
 
The Road Closure Order is in place for the duration of the works up to the 10th May. 
 
 
All current notices can be viewed at: https://www.gov.im/categories/travel-traffic-and-
motoring/harbours/navigation-advice   
All other Notices issued prior to this date are considered cancelled or promulgated 
sufficiently. 
 
 
For further information please contact:  
Marine Operations Centre, Douglas Harbour on VHF Ch12 or Tel 01624 686628. 
 
 
Gary Lewin 
Deputy Harbour Master 
Harbours Division  
26th April 2024 

    

 

 


